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In Literacy this week we: 

 Practiced our cursive writing; 

 Learnt about homophones 

and played homophones 

online games; 

 Presented our story maps and 

myths;  

 Worked on our fairy tales 

book project 

In Math this week we: 

 Learnt how to subtract and 

add 0.01 and 0.1 to deci-

mals; 

 Learnt about area and pe-

rimeter; 

 Reviewed decimal place val-

ue 

In ICT, Topics & Science we: 

 Designed House logos in 

Canva and PowerPoint;  

 Made a ppt about our Home 

country and delivered a 

presentation; 

 Continued to experiment  

with different materials’ 

conductivity 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  

Tuesday, April 11-th—Field 

trip.  

Please sign and return 

filed trip permission letter 

by Tuesday, April 4-th. 

Thank you for your coop-

eration!  

Two of our students’ House logo designs were 

chosen among the best logos from Y 4, 5 and 6 

to be used as a School House logos on the House 

flags.  

Congratulations and well done,  Kimmeng (Ta 

Prohm) and Brina (Banteay Srei)! 

Our new Subject Leaders  

took over their responsi-

bilities as of this week. 

I’d like to thank my pre-

vious Subject leaders: 

Cameron (Math), Siv Ing, 

Viseth (Literacy), Science 

(Kaito), PSHE (Jin Fei), 

ICT (Vathna), Amy 

(Homework). You did an 

amazing job, guys!   


